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Submission

I write you to voice my opposition to the enactment of Bylaw 14587. I believe this Bylaw is
putting the cart before the horse , you can't keep squeezing more people into Burnaby without
first upgrading the infrastructure to support them. One not enough Doctors or Nurses to staff
hospitals properly , to many people already with out a family Doctor in the city. Two schools
over crowded already shortage of teachers. [example playing fields at brentwood school being
covered with Portables] Three water shortage [please don't cry climate change this planet has
been warming and cooling for millions of years] there was No water restrictions in place
before 1992. That is when we reached a tipping point where the reservoirs could not store
enough water to see us thru the dryer summer months. So it is my opinion for the good of
living in this city this bylaw change should be rejected and growth in this city be slowed down
till the three aforementioned problems are addressed. Piling people on top each other will not
reduce costs of housing in the city if anything it will cause land prices to raise substance and
you will end up with a high priced Slum. As for Lane Houses if they are approved in the future
they should be restricted to lots fifty feet wide or wider.



